Bottineau Public Library
314 5th Street West
Bottineau, ND 58318 701-228-2967

| am writing in opposition to SB 2123. This bill not only infringes upon our patrons freedoms, it
is also unconstitutional, and could potentially criminalize library staff. It also is in violation of
the Library Bill of Rights and the Freedom to Read Declaration.

The library provides access to information to all patrons, the decision as to what is appropriate
is made by the patron or in the case of children, the child’s parent or guardian. | strongly
oppose SB 2123

Sincerely,

Beth Reitan
Bottineau County Public Library



